
Pleasant Manor Post 
Heritage Place Activity Newsletter 

Happy August Birthday To… 

• Ingrid Wiens- 25th

• Elizabeth (Betty) Friesen- 28th

We Remember… 

• Victor Braun

August Activities 

Therapeutic Recreation Staff will continue 
offering one to one activities and exercises in 

residents’ rooms while the outbreak continues. 
When the outbreak is declared over, activities will 

be followed as written on the activity calendar. 
This month, a Marble Slab ice cream truck will be 

coming to deliver ice cream for all residents. 
There will also be a Rollkuchen and watermelon 

supper on August 24th. 
We hope to have more live music in August, as 

Laura Belet, the music therapist will be coming in 
to sing again, and Mendelt Hoekstra will come to 

play the piano! 

Follow Radiant Care on Facebook and 
Instagram!  

Celebrating August 

Read-a-Romance Novel 

Month 

Happiness Happens Month 

Boomers Making a 

Difference Month 

International Clown Week 

August 1–7 

Homemade Pie Day 

August 5 

International Lefthander’s 

Day 

August 13 

Root Beer Float Day 

August 6 

Elvis Week 

August 9–17 

International Geocaching Day 

August 20 

Senior Citizens Day 

August 21 

Women’s Equality Day 

August 26 

August 2022 



Preachers Ponderings 

In our Bible Study series on Exodus, we read 

about the significance of Sabbath, the time set 

aside, by the ordinance of God, to rest. The intent 

of this time was to remember that God was and 

continues to be the source of all that we require. 

Resting is a reminder of two things: 1. that what 

we have does not come from our initiative or 

efforts, but from God, and 2. that we are not 

machines and that our bodies, spirits, and minds 

need time to be still and quiet. This too is a gift of 

grace from God. Consider what you need to rest 

from (hint – it may not just be physical but a break 

from worry and stress!). Or, what resting might 

look like (for me, it will be travelling with family 

this month). But God has given us this gift so let 

us embrace it with thanksgiving trusting that our 

source of life comes from Christ. (Please note that 

while I am away, the Aug. 4th chapel service will 

be cancelled. Our bible study group will also be 

taking a break. See the calendar for details.) 

~Michael Dyck, Chaplain  

Meet Harvey Doherty 

Birth Date: May 17th  
Place of Birth: Perry Township 
Place where he resided most of his life: 
Guelph and Cambridge  
Occupation: Construction Supervisor  
Favorite Foods: Loves Seafood- crab cakes, 
fish, and any kind of meat. He does not like 
parsnips as he had to dig too many at a young 
age!  
Interesting Facts: * Harvey worked on the 
Dew-Line at 14 years old (a series of radar 
stations across the Artic from Alasaka through 
Canada over Greenland to Iceland). * He 
played the acoustic guitar and loves old 
country music. * He once took an old bus and 
made it into an RV. * He captained a Carver 
40ft diesel pusher yacht from Bronte Harbor to 
Mexico with his wife, dog and 4 cats!  

August 2022 



July Birthday Photos 

August 2022 

Niagara Pumphouse Art 

Each month the Niagara Pumphouse donates 

premade art kits in part of their Continuing Arts 

Recollective Experience (C.A.R.E.) program. 

Every kit has all the items needed to complete 

the art project as well as an instructional video 

to follow! 

Margaret’s Birthday was the end of 
June. 
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• Helen Epp- 1st  

• Karen Jeffries- 1st  

• Catherine Julie- 2nd  

• Donna Theissen- 8th  

• Betty Radunsky- 13th  

• Teresita Sallafranque- 13th  

• Bernhard Rempel- 14th  

• Tom Abma- 14th  

• Peter Kroh- 16th  

• Irma Stuck- 17th  

• Allan McKenzie- 18th  

• Anthony Vangroningen- 18th  

• Anne Penner- 18th  

• Arthur Berg- 19th  

• Helen Dyck- 23rd  

• Grace McDermott- 26th  

• Margaret Heidebrecht- 28th  

• Elisabeth Rempel- 31st  

Happy August Birthday to... 

Tenant Highlights  

Here are a few highlights of what some tenants have been up to this summer… 

Activities for Tenants 

On the August calendar this 

month there will be a Marble Slab 

Ice Cream Truck coming on 

August 17th. A Watermelon and 

Rollkuchen take and go event will 

take place on the 24th- if anyone 

would like to help make 

Rollkuchen in the morning, please 

let Chelsea know!  There will be 

more live music the Garden Court 

Courtyard as the Marty Allen Band 

will be here on August 31st! They 

have played here in the past on 

our Farm Day Events! 

 

Jasmine Hivale officiated 
her granddaughter’s 

wedding in Hilton Head, 
South Carolina. 

Doug Hunter at 96 years 
old calls most tenants on 
their birthdays and plays 

happy birthday on the 
piano  

We are so excited to have Marble Slab 

Creamery Ice Cream here at Pleasant Manor 

on Wednesday, August 17th!  Come on out to 

get your FREE ice cream treats outside of the 

Creekview Link between 1-3pm. Please 

consider the flavours below and have your 

choice ready at the truck!  

Flavours Available: Chocolate Swiss, Vanilla, 

Cotton Candy, Strawberry, Cheesecake, 

Peanut Butter, Vegan (coconut milk). 

Armin Epp has been working 
on building models. From 

ships to buildings- complete 
with electrical lighting and 

tile flooring! 


